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Executive met for the IPA Hiking Week 2024 and  

to the 1st IPA “Almstammtisch” at Nassfeld 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Over 80 IPA (International Police Association) hiking friends from 8 nations (Germany, Estonia, 
France, Ireland, Italy, Austria, Slovenia and Ukraine) took part in the IPA Hiking Week 2024 and 
the 1st IPA “Almstammtisch” at Nassfeld. 
 
 
 
 
The IPA friends were offered a varied 
program by the IPA Oberkärnten in 
cooperation with Martin Waldner, Hotel 
Gartnerkofel. Starting with a lecture by 
meteorologist Gerhard Hohenwarter on 
weather patterns and how they come 
about. 
 
 
 

mailto:ewald.grollitsch@ipa.at


 
 
 
During the week, the following 
peaks were climbed on the 
various hikes and tours: 
Gartnerkofel, Madritsche, 
Malurch, Auernig, Falkertspitze 
and Cima di Terrarossa. 
 
A day trip to Lake Braies was 
organized to loosen up the 
muscles. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

At the end of the week, the 1st IPA “Almstammtisch” took place.  
Honors were presented on this occasion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Siegfried and Ulrike SCHMIDT were presented with a badge of honor by the mayor of 
Hermagor, Leopold ASTNER, for their 10-year participation in the IPA Hiking Week. 
 
International IPA President Martin HOFFMANN and IPA-LG Chairman Dr. Wolfgang 
GABRUTSCH presented Martin WALDNER (Hotel Gartnerkofel) and Domenico GIANNIERI 
(IPA President of IPA-Venezia Giulia) with the golden IPA badge of honor and certificate for 
their services to IPA Carinthia.  
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
A cozy lunch and barbecue party took place on the 
terrace of the Hotel Gartnerkofel. Steaks, various 
grilled dishes and salads as well as drinks were served. 
The solo entertainer Sammy provided the musical 
accompaniment for the cozy day. The day and the IPA 
Hiking Week 2024 came to an end with an excellent 
atmosphere and interesting conversations.   
 
 
 

     
SERVO PER AMIKECO 
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